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From: Gail Millar

Sent: 07 November 2015 10:16

To: wlldp

Subject: H-LV 3, Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive

Dear Sirs,

| write to state my objection to any possible future planning applications being submitted for the
area of land in Livingston between Tarbet Drive, Teviot Drive, and Murieston Trail, and state my
support for de-zoning the land for future development.

| base my views on concerns about the possible risk to the community and surrounding areas as a
result of disturbing what | understand to be contaminated ground, and the removal of contaminated
through the community.

| further support the retention of the tree preservation order from 2009, and believe that the
Murieston Trail area is an amenity that should be preserved for the enjoyment and well-being of
local residents, without further disturbance that would be caused by removing trees and building on
this area of land.

Yours sincerely,

Gail E Millar






